
Dear Emaus Friends, 
We want to sent Easter greetings to those that will be celebrating this 

weekend. 
We wish you to have open hearts where joy and love can settle. Have a 

peaceful and nice time in the circle of closest people or those that need you 
most of all. 

 
  

The whole team of  

Спільнота "Емаус - Оселя" 
Community "Emaus - Oselya" 

 


